Dear Fallahi,

Thank you very much for submitting your work for the

EANM'16 - Annual Congress of the European Association of Nuclear Medicine

(October 15 - 19, 2016 in Barcelona/Spain).

To acknowledge the high scientific value the Scientific Programme Committee has decided to initiate for
following tracks/topics: M2M/Do.MoRe/Clinical Oncology a new feature — the so called e-posters. All
accepted papers of these 3 topics/tracks will be presented as electronic posters (instead of paper posters) in
the “e-Poster Area”. In this area participants will find numerous computers to view the e-poster sessions
alone or in small groups throughout the entire duration of the congress.

| am pleased to inform you that your abstract:

Factors Influencing the Pattern and Intensity of Myocardial FDG Uptake in Oncologic PET-CT Imaging

was accepted as e-Poster presentation within the Scientific Programme of EANM'16.

Please find below your presentation details:

Presentation Number: EP539

Session Number: EP-28

Session Title: M2M: PET/CT & Miscellaneous

Your e-poster has to be uploaded no later than September 30, 2016, 17:00 CET. The link for upload will be
announced in a separate mailing and online (http://eanm16.eanm.org) in due course. e-posters that have not
been uploaded by this deadline will be considered as withdrawn.

The presentation guidelines as well as a template for the disclosure statement can be found on our website
under the following link: http://eanm16.eanm.org/information/presenter/. Please note that you must

include the disclosure statement in your presentation/on your poster onsite.

If you need to withdraw your paper and/or will not be able to give your presentation, please send a written
notification to the EANM Executive Office by latest July 1, 2016.

We would also like to draw your attention to the deadline for reduced registration fees: June 20, 2016.

Please visit our website http://eanm16.eanm.org/ and register for the congress at your earliest convenience.

I look forward to seeing you this October in Barcelona.
With best regards
Wim Oyen, MD, PhD

EANM Congress Chair 2014-2016



